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15th July 2021 

 

YEAR 2 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO CONWAY 
TUESDAY 19TH APRIL – WEDNESDAY 20TH APRIL 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to be able to book and plan some residential visits for next year. 
Please note there is no option for children just to do this as a day trip. If they commit 
to this, they need to stay overnight. 

As your child will be in Year 2, their Residential visit will be to Conway, on the 
following dates, Tuesday 19th April to Wednesday 20th April 2022.  

The overall cost of the visit will include: 

 Travel 

 Accommodation 

 Food 

 Climbing Wall 

 Low Ropes Course 

So we make the most of the time away, we will be leaving at approximately 8.30am 
on Tuesday 19th April and returning on Wednesday 20th April at approximately 5pm. 

We have the flexibility for you to pay this in instalments on ParentPay over 6 
payments. If you would like your child to go, then please visit ParentPay and pay the 
first instalment. 

1. By 20th July 2021    £20.00 
2. By end of September 2021   £16.00 
3. By end of November 2021   £16.00 
4. By end of January 2022   £16.00 
5. By end of February 2022   £16.00 
6. By end of March 2022   £16.00 

TOTAL TRIP COST £100.00 

We ask that everybody pays by instalments, unless you want to pay the full amount 
by September 2021. 
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Unfortunately, due to the recent effect COVID had on the travel industry, our trip 
insurance no longer covers us if a child does not go on a trip even if this is because 
the Government has instructed schools not to go as they did last year. This means if 
you book a place for your child on the residential you are committing to pay for the 
travel, accommodation and food costs in full even if the trip does not go ahead or for 
any reason your child does not attend. The other activities we will be able to get 
refunds on as we only pay for those items when we actually go. 

There will be a meeting for parents and carers before the visit, which will give you full 
information and details of the itinerary. 

We know the children have missed these residential visits and we hope all the 
children will be able to attend this wonderful trip as it promises to be very exciting. 

If you have any questions regarding the visit, then please email 
contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk and we be happy to help. 

Kind regards 

 
 
Mrs Sarah Tomlinson 

Headteacher 
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